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Marcus Standifer <marcus_standifer@yahoo.com>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 9:54 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To Whom It May Concern,

RIN 3038-AC61

I am adamantly opposed to the 10:1 leverage restriction being proposed. I currently trade up to 100:1 margin
successfully and this proposed change would have a detrimental effect on my income. I believe it is up to the
individual to determine their risk amount and not you.

Regards,

Marcus Standifer


